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AT HOME: Please read your 

school reading books and 

practise reading your tricky 

words regularly. Please log 

reading in your child’s 

reading diary. Please bring 

your books and diaries 

everyday.

English

RSHE

. 

. 

Mathematics

Jigsaw – Changing Me

In this topic, the children 

will be exploring how our 

bodies change. We will 

be using the NSPCC 

guidance to help children 

understand which parts 

of our body are private.

PE

Indoor – This half term, we will 

build trust and explore strategies to 

build teamwork skills and in turn to 

play games such as ‘Cross the 

swamp’ and ‘Circle of Fire’

Outdoor – The children will 

consolidate their understanding of 

team building to explore a range of 

games. 

Art

Please note all jewellery must be 

removed at home on PE days.

Recount writing and poetry
The children will begin the half term reading, reciting and performing poetry 

before writing their own. We will be using nature and animals as our 

stimulus, which will be the perfect opportunity for practicing our new 

vocabulary. As the weeks progress and the children will have had chance 

to experience Sports Day, A library visit and an exciting trip (watch this 

space) we will be writing in a recount style and fine tuning our use of capital 

letters and full stops!

Time Length and Height

We will also be working on money.

DT

Phonics screening 

checks will begin 

w/c 12th June 

2023. Please 

continue to 

practise at home. RE

The children will be exploring

Christianity and bible stories

such as The Lost Sheep,

Healing a blind person. We

always encourage the children

to ask and answer questions.

Computing

The children are going to love this half term! We are going to use all of the 

skills we have learnt throughout the year to create our very own short 

animation videos. The children will need to design, story plan, create and 

use the appropriate software to make an animation video. We can’t wait to 

see what they produce.

It’s all about the wood and tools! 

This half term will see the children 

evaluating a range of bird boxes, 

designing their own and then 

creating it. We can’t wait to see 

their finished products in your 

gardens at home.

The children will be looking closely 

at plants and petals and refining 

their observational drawing skills. 

We will then turn our hand to some 

tile printing.

Music

The children will consolidate their 

knowledge on pitch and will be 

exploring how to play percussion 

instruments with a sense of rhythm. 


